
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 27, 2018 
 
Via Email Only: david.brown@fcc.gov 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Video Division 
Attn:  David Brown, Esq. 
 
 Re: BAL-20180220AAQ 
 
Dear David: 
 
On February 19, 2018, I filed the attached assignment application for WJYL-CD, Jeffersonville, 
IN (Fac. Id. 6837).  The file number is BAL-20180220AAQ.  The parties have requested that the 
application be withdrawn.  Would you please dismiss the application pursuant to this request?  
Thank you, and please let me know if you need anything further to proceed. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
      HARDY, CAREY, CHAUTIN & BALKIN, LLP 

       
      Joseph C. Chautin, III, Partner 
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